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The Appropriations Committee was impressed by Alternative Breaks’ progress since
last fall and felt that the organization provides an important service to the Cornell
Community. In addition, Committee members praised Alternative Breaks for the
high quality and strong demand of the trips it organizes. Furthermore, the
Committee appreciated the organization’s commitment to outreach when trip
participants return from campus and would encourage Alternative Breaks to
continue to find new ways to engage the community with takeaways from the trips.
Lastly, many Committee members praised the high selectivity of trips and would
encourage the organization to make sure it expresses a financial need or trip growth
opportunities if it asks for an allocation increase in Fall 2011.
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